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National Security Strategic Review Meeting

Thursday, 26 January 2012. The National Security Bureau hosted a meeting dedicated to
the materials prepared by the National Security System Team concerning strategic
directions and ways of preparing Polish national security bureau for the next 20 years.

The following guests were invited to participate in the meeting: Secretary of
State in the Ministry of National Defence Czestaw Mroczek, representatives of
the Ministry of Interior, Ministry of Economy, Internal Security Agency.

Head of Team 4, Mr. Andrzej Karkoszka thanked the representatives of
ministries and institutions for their support and materials that will be used
during works on the final report. Participants of the meeting also discussed
technical and substantial issues relating to the material. A particular attention
was paid to the way of forming preparatory strategy options, requirements of
the recommended directions of national security system transformation. It was
emphasised how important is strategic coordination in this field and correlation
with the materials prepared by other NSSR teams.
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